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Dear sirs and madams: I just received notification of the public testimony today about the proposed 100% cut. I Was
 too late to speak but hope I'm not too late to add my 2cents. PLEASE do not cut this funding completely. That will
 leave many rural areas without any access to local and statewide news. Public broadcasting is the ONLY choice in
 many Bush communities. Even on the Peninsula it would decimate our public radio stations We all understand the
 need to trim the budget; many of us have had to do just that. But we shouldn't cut necessary services  TOTALLY.
 Please vote against this 100% cut.
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion,
Marian Perrine
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